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FOLS Easter Bingo 
 

Thank you for your kind donations of 
Easter Eggs for our Easter Bingo 

event. 
Saturday 25th March 

6pm – 8pm 
Kexby Village Hall. 

 

 
 

*************************************** 
Reminder 

 
We are holding a parent meeting to 
introduce to you our new sex and 

relationship education curriculum. All 
year groups from reception upwards 
will receive age appropriate sessions 

on SRE at some point during the 
year. Our advisor will deliver a 

presentation and then there will be 
the opportunity to ask questions. 

 
Date: 

Monday 20th March. 
Reception and Key Stage 1: 

 6 – 6.40pm 
Key Stage 2: 

 6.45 – 7.30pm 
Child care will be provided. 

 
****************************************** 

Update on communication 
following meeting for parents post 

OFSTED. 
 

Snippets is the main way we 
communicate with you about what is 

happening in school. 
 

If you are receiving Snippets via  
email and would prefer a paper copy 

please let the office know. 
 

Snippets is uploaded to the website 
each week – usually on a Friday. 

 
Text messages will continue to be 

sent as reminders. 
 

Emails should be directed to 
enquiries@olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk 
for the attention of the class teacher, 

if it is a class based query. 
 

I am happy to receive emails directly 
or have them forwarded from the 

enquiries mailbox if the matter is for 
my attention. Please ensure that you 
have communicated with your class 

teacher first if it is a class based 
question. 

 
It is not appropriate to contact staff 

members via social media for school 
based enquiries. 

 
 
***************************************** 

Bikeabilty 
Year 5/6 

Bikes can be left at school but it is 
advisable to have a bike lock. The 

trainers do provide a bike if your child 
is without one. 

 
***************************************** 

Attendance 
Whole School 
6-10th March  

97.52% 
***************************************** 

Tully Cup 
This term, our school value is Trust 

Trust is the basis of all stable 
relationships, including a person’s 

relationship with God. It is rooted in 
truth, and will grow through consistent 
experiences of reliability and integrity. 

God’s commitment is seen in his 
willingness to trust ordinary people 

with the carrying out of his purposes 
through history. 

Winners this week: 
KS 1 – Henry Allsop 
KS 2 – Ruby Hanks 

 
******************************************* 

Religious Education 
 

At Frances Olive Anderson Church of 
England School we follow the 

Lincolnshire agreed syllabus for 
religious education. 

Religious education is an essential 
component of a broad and balanced 
education and its place in the basic 

curriculum is statutory. Religious 
education is concerned with the deep 
meaning that individuals and groups 
make of their experience and how 
this helps to give them purpose to 

their lives. It provides the opportunity 
to explore, make and respond to the 
meanings of those experiences in 

relation to the beliefs and 
experiences of others as well as to 

one’s own experiences. 
At times, we will visit different places 

of worship and have visitors into 
school to talk about their beliefs and 

practices. 
If you have any questions about any 
aspects of our RE curriculum, please 

get in touch. 
  

***************************************** 
Starlight Charity Bags 

 
Please read the information on the 

bag about items which can be 
included. Return bags to school 

Tuesday 21st pm or Wednesday 22nd 
am for collection. 

***************************** 
 

Comic Relief 
Friday 24th March 

 
Children will be able to buy one red 

nose each at a cost of £1. We will not 
be asking for any other donations. 

Children are invited to wear 
something red for the day. 

 
****************************** 

 
 

http://www.savvyannie.co.uk/2013/02/25/easter-eggs-buy-2-get-2-free-tesco/
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THINK 

 
To continue our work with the 

children on behaviour and the way we 
treat one another I talked with 

 them earlier this week in  
Collective Worship. 

 
The message was: 

Before you speak, think! 
Is it … 
True? 

Helpful? 
Important? 
Necessary? 

Kind? 
 

Also, as part of our internet safety 
work, we have a similar display to 
tackle the issue of cyber bullying. 

 

 
 
 

************************** 
 
 

Congratulations to our tag Rugby 
Team 

Thank you to all of the parents who 
supported with transport and 

supervision today. 
Well done to all of the children who 
took part – they demonstrated great 

team spirit.  
 

 

 
*************************** 

Next week 
20.03.17 3.30 – 

4.30 
6 – 
6.40pm 
 
6.45 – 
7.30pm 
 

Girls’ football 
 
Rec & KS 1 
SRE for 
parents 
KS2 SRE for 
parents 

21.03.17 3.30 – 
4.15 

Publishing club 

22.03.17 1.30 – 
3.00pm 
 
 
3.30 –  
4.30pm 

Year 5/6 
Science 
afternoon at 
QEHS 
Martial Arts 

23.03.17 KS1 
am 
KS2 
pm 
 
3.30pm 
3.30pm 

Intra-School 
sports – 
carousel of 
activities 
 
Frog Club 
Football Club 

24.03.17  
 

Comic Relief 
Day 

25.03.17 6-8pm Easter Bingo 
Kexby Village 
Hall 
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